Beach Club One at Windy Hill
Hurricane Update
October 10, 2016, 1:00 p.m.

Elevators returned to service
Domestic water pump returned to service
Portions of pool fencing is down

Trash compactor out of service due to damaged
hydraulics.

It will take several days for the pool to be cleared of
debris, cleaned and brought back to proper
chemical levels

Unit by unit inspection being conducted at this
time

If your unit requires water extraction, you will be
notified by phone. Owners are responsible for your
individual water extraction. If you do not have a
rental agent or a contractor you use for water
extraction, here are a few licensed water extraction
companies:

Full Steam Ahead (843) 626-7391
A &1 (888) 881-3473
Servpro (843) 236-6278



* We do not recommend rental guests come on the
property at this time. We must first inspect units,
contact owners and secure fencing for safety
reasons.

* Owners, of course, may come on property realizing
the condition with the pool and staying off pool
deck.



